
COVID-19 (Coronavirus)


As you are aware, Australia is experiencing the outbreak of the COVID - 19 Virus and 

now it has reached to an alarming stage and more dominantly in NSW. 

Consequently, Government has initiated various stringent measures  to contain the 

spread of virus. Governments have announced a lockdown for non-essential services.


 


Under the above circumstances, we are exploring all possible avenues available to 
continue to provide the services however, few services may experience delay. 


As an essential service, Bank of Baroda Sydney is providing best of our services and 

products with limited staff strength. As we do this, we need to protect the health and 

wellbeing of all our customers and team members.


Please give us a call (Ph: 02 9087 7400) before planning your visit to our 

branch. Please maintain social distancing to protect yourself. Our branch opens for 

business, but we remind customers to refrain from coming in to visit us if:

• You’ve travelled overseas within the past 14 days

• You’ve been in contact with someone who has been diagnosed with COVID-19

• You’re experiencing fever, breathing difficulties, fatigue, a cough or sore 

throat.


We solicit your support and cooperation in the present adverse circumstances.



